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KING EDWARD VI CAMP HILL SCHOOL FOR BOYS
Vicarage Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham, B14 7QJ

TEACHER OF COMPUTING
Full time / Part time (0.8)
[bookmark: _GoBack]
MPS/UPS

Required from September 2025

We are seeking to appoint a well-qualified, enthusiastic and talented teacher for this position in one of the most successful selective state schools in the country. Further details of this post and an application form are available from Ms Lorna May, PA to the Headmaster, on 0121 444 3188, email:  headspa@camphillboys.bham.sch.uk. They are also available from the school website www.camphillboys.bham.sch.uk.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]
Closing Date – By 9:00am on Tuesday 10th June 2025.
Interviews will take place shortly after.

The Schools of King Edward VI in Birmingham is an educational charity supporting eleven schools and is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Applicants will be required to undergo child protection screening appropriate to the post, including checks with past employers and the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).
This post is covered by Part 7 of the Immigration Act (2016) and therefore the ability to speak fluent and spoken English is an essential requirement for this role.
CHARITY NUMBER: 529051
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